
 
Bringing life, joy and hope through great food and a helping hand 

 

 
The Life Café Project is moving to a new location 

 
To all of our lovely families, volunteers, take-away customers, partners,                   
suppliers and supporters, 
 
The ​Life Café Project will be moving to a new location in Park Wood, as we                               
continue to ​serve the local community and explore creative ways to continue                       
running the project and secure its ​long-term sustainability despite Covid-19                   
and its associated challenges.  
 
Until then, with many thanks to our church partners, ​we will operate                       
temporarily from The Vine Church on Boughton Lane as of ​Friday 5​th                       
February 2021. We will continue to produce and deliver our delicious meals to                         
support those who need them in Park Wood and Shepway, especially families                       
with children, those having to shield or self-isolate and those who are facing                         
sudden hardship. 
 
So, our commitment to you all is this: 

- our community meals will continue to run uninterrupted, 
- home delivery will be offered to all who would normally collect from the                         

Fusion Healthy Living Centre, 
- we will be back soon with our takeaway coffee and food menus; look out                           

for updates on our website as soon as this is running again. 
 
The Life Café Team would like to give a ​HUGE THANK YOU to you all for all you                                   
have done to support, engage, donate and collaborate with us – with special                         
thanks to Fusion Maidstone Healthy Living Centre for all they have generously                       
contributed in resources, networking and providing use of their café space                     
and kitchen, integral to the launch of the project. We look forward to                         
continuing to collaborate and build on the great success of our partnership                       
with Fusion, as we work together in the community. 
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